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Spring Cookout 2021

Celebrate our first membership meeting on over one year by attending the Spring Cookout.
Masks are not required if you have been vaccinated. The chefs are excited. The traditional
Spring Cookout is always popular but because of no meetings for the past year, we expect
a larger than normal turnout. So, we absolutely need RESERVATIONS – PLEASE. Call
315.735.6171, or email at kofc189@roadrunner.com, or make you reservation on our
website:  kofcutica.org
DEADLINE FOR RESERVATIONS IS FRIDAY, JUNE 11 AT 5:00 PM

Chairmen: Joe Wilk and Mike Kohler

Menu: chicken spiedies, hot dogs, hamburgers,
salt potatoes, peppers & onions,

macaroni salad, rolls, ice cream  Price $8.00

Tuesday, June 15, 2021 6:30 pm
Sacred Heart St. Mary’s Church Cafeteria

New York Mills, NY

NEW COUNCIL MEMBERS

Welcome to the following new members of Utica Council:

 Adam Sassone, Steve Barbiarz, Joseph G. Schmidt,

Calvin R. Sprague, Dan P. Olivadoti



SENIOR KNIGHTS MEETING
The Senior Knights will not meet in June.

4TH DEGREE MEETING

William M. Keeler [1979]

Raymond A.  Potasiewicz [1993]

IN YOUR CHARITY

WAKE SERVICES
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BROTHERS WHO ARE ILL
John F. Pryor PGK [1985]

Michael J. Fitzgerald [1973]
Donald R. Cieri, Sr. [2001]

Joseph Gacek [1940]
George J. Amendolare [1986]

Joseph P. Kearney [1985]
Joseph White [1967]

There will be a regular meeting  of the
Fourth Degree on Tuesday,  June 22,

7:00 pm at the council.

CANS FOR KIDS
We continue to collect returnable bottles (glass or plastic).  Please donate your returnables on your next
visit to the Council.  On any given day, just leave your bag of bottles/cans outside the door.

One of the most important things we do is offer a prayer service at the wakes of our members.  If you see
that someone you know, or is from your parish or just a loyal K of C member, please show up for the prayer
service, which is published in the obituary.  Please contact the office if you want to con firm day and time.

KNIGHTS IN THE NEWS

Stephen R. Zogby [2003] on serving on the committee to select the 2021 Observer Dispatch Teen All-
Stars. Brother Zogby owns and operates Scalzo, Zogby & Wittig, Utica, along with his partner Gary D.
Scalzo [H-1990]. SZW is an independent insurance agency. Steve serves as Executive Vice-President
and Gary serves as President.

Michael J. McGlynn [1994], on his son, Sean, graduating from Oneonta State University. Sean was star
player on the Red Dragons baseball team and was named to the SUNYAC Commissioner Academic Honor
Roll multiple times.

William M. Virkler, Jr. [1996] on finishing in 5th place in the New York State Golf Association 4-ball
Championship, which was held recently at Leatherstocking Golf Course, Cooperstown, NY. Bill and his
partner, Jim Hirsh, shot 10 under par for the two-day tournament.

4TH DEGREE DONATION

Robert Gondek, FN, presenting a donation on behalf of the
4th Degree to the Veteran’s Outreach Center in honor of

Memorial Day.

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS INSURANCE
There have been some administrative changes in the Insurance Department.  For questions about your
insurance or if you need service on a policy, such as change of beneficiary, etc., contact Erik.West@kofc.org
phone# 607-882-0034 or John.Hoolick@kofc.org - he is the General Agent at 570-654-3390.
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ELECTRONIC CORRECTION REQUESTED

NEW MEMBERS/VIRTUAL DEGREES

Joining the Knights of Columbus has never been easier. The online application is very simple. If you know
of a prospective member, send an e-mail to Len Montana, FS at   kofc189@roadrunner.com    Len will give
you, or the new member, the link – it’s that easy. Also, membership degrees are also offered in a virtual
format online.  Contact us for new member information. NOTE: if you are a 1st or 2nd degree member
yourself and never took your 2nd or 3rd degree, contact Len and he will invite you to the next Supreme
Council virtual degree.

COUNCIL WEBSITE

Please visit our website www.kofcutica.org
We keep the site updated regularly.  You can find our current and past bulletins, make reservations, and
find the latest Council news.

NEWSLETTER/EMAILS
Please let us know if you change your e-mail address or if you would like to receive the newsletter by e-
mail.  Also, let us know if you want to receive the newsletter by both regualar mail and e-mail….we’ll send
it both ways if you want.  And, please notify us if your email or post office mailing address has changed.

GYMNASIUM/FITNESS ROOM

The gym and fitness rooms are now available for regular members use. Please call Len to reserve a time
(315.534.9584).


